
SUFFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATIONS ACT 1984: SECTION 23 & 25 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TOUCAN CROSSING ON BECCLES ROAD (A146), 

LOWESTOFT  

 

Suffolk County Council proposes to install a toucan crossing on Beccles Road 

(A146) from a point 49.50 metres northeast of its junction with Burnt Hill Lane 

(U7070). 

A map showing the location of the toucan crossing and the Council’s reasons for this 

proposal may be requested in writing to Suffolk County Council Legal Services at the 

address below or by email to HighwaysLegal@suffolk.gov.uk. Representations can 

also be sent to us by post or email no later than 22nd September 2025. Please note 

that any such correspondence cannot be confidential and may be inspected by any 

interested party. 

 

Date: 1 September 2025 

 

 

 

NIGEL INNISS 
Head of Governance 

 
 
 
 
Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House 
8 Russell Road  
Ipswich 
IP1 2BX 
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